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First Baptist Church Leadership 
 
Robert Dixon, pastor 
 (h) 336.608.6769 (c) 336.692.9598 
  robert@fbcpilotmountain.org 

Nina Santucci, office manager 
  secretary@fbcpilotmountain.org 

Riley Fillingame, minister of music 
 336.368.2689 
  fillingame@embarqmail.com 

Joanna Fillingame, accompanist 
 336.368.2689 
  fillingame@embarqmail.com 

Johnny Dalton, treasurer 
 336.368.2726 
  jdalton5@triad.rr.com 

Randy Stanley, deacon leader 
 336.368.4850 
  randel@garanco.com 

 

316 West Main Street 
P.O. Box 818 

Pilot Mountain, North Carolina 27041 

336.368.2288 

www.fbcpilotmountain.org 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join Your Friends 
In Our Church Family 

For A Valentine’s Day Luncheon 
 

This Wednesday At Noon 
February 14 

 
 
 

Welcome To Our Guests 
 Thank you for choosing to worship with us 
today.  You can help us get to know you better by 
taking a moment and completing a ‘Welcome Card’.  
You can place your completed card in the offering 
plates later in the service.   
 Restrooms are located in the fellowship hall.  A 
nursery with caring volunteers is available for our 
youngest preschoolers.  If you have any questions, 
feel free to ask one of our ushers or a staff member.   
 We hope today’s service will prove to be 
meaningful to you.  We look forward to seeing you 
again soon.   

Morning Worship 
February 11, 2018 

 
 

Welcome and Announcements Rick Smith 
 

*Choral Call To Worship 
O Lord, You’re Beautiful** 

Keith Green, ©1980 Universal Music 
 

Oh Lord You're beautiful, Your face is all I seek 
 And when Your eyes are on this child 
  Your grace abounds to me 
 

I want to take Your Word and shine it all around 
 First help me just to live it Lord 
And when I'm doing well 
 Help me to never seek a crown 
  For my reward is giving glory to You 
 

Oh Lord please light the fire 
 That once burned bright and clear 
Replace the lamp of my first love 
 That burns with holy fear 

 

*Invocation Robert Dixon 
 

*Hymn of Praise  
Here I Am, Lord** 

Daniel Schutte – ©1981 New Dawn Music 
 

I, the Lord of sea and sky,  
 I have heard My people cry. 
All who dwell in deepest sin 
 My hand will save. 
I who made the stars of night, 
 I will make their darkness bright. 
Who will bear my light to them? 
 Who shall I send? 
 

Refrain 
Here I am, Lord.  Is it I, Lord? 
 I have heard You calling in the night. 
I will go, Lord, if You lead me. 
 I will hold Your people in my heart. 
 

I, the Lord of snow and rain, 
 I have borne My people's pain. 
I have wept for love of them, 
 They turn away. 
I will break their hearts of stone, 
 Give them hearts for love alone. 
I will speak My word to them. 
 Whom shall I send? 
 

(sing Refrain) 

 
 
I, the Lord of wind and flame, 
 I will tend the poor and lame. 
I will set a feast for them, 
 My hand will save. 
Finest bread I will provide 
 Till their hearts be satisfied. 
I will give my life to them, 
 Whom shall I send? 
 

(sing Refrain) 
 

Scripture Reading  
Mark 6: 6-13   (p 1461) 

 

Congregational Prayer Dean Barley 
 

Children’s Message Robert Dixon 
 

Hymn of Thanksgiving #581 
We Have Heard The Joyful Sound 

 

Offertory Prayer Ushers 
 

Offertory Joanna Fillingame 
 

Dedication of Offerings Congregation 
 

Hymn of Dedication #253 
Praise God From Whom All Blessings Flow 

 

Anthem Adult Choir 
Go Ye 

 

Message Robert Dixon 
Sent Out 

 

Hymn of Response #591 Congregation 
Hark, The Voice Of Jesus Calling 

 

Benediction Robert Dixon 
 

Choral Response Congregation 
O Lord, You’re Beautiful** 

Keith Green, ©1980 Universal Music 
 

Oh Lord You're beautiful, Your face is all I seek 
 And when Your eyes are on this child 
  Your grace abounds to me 

 

Postlude Joanna Fillingame 
 
 

*Those who can are requested to stand. 
**Used by permission – CCLI License # 11109512 

P
. 
O

. 
B
o
x
 8

1
8

 
P
il

o
t 

M
o
u

n
ta

in
, 
N

C
  

2
7
0

4
1
 

mailto:robert@fbcpilotmountain.org
mailto:fillingame@embarqmail.com
mailto:fillingame@embarqmail.com
mailto:jdalton5@triad.rr.com


Weekly Schedule 
 

Sunday, February 11 
 9:45 am Sunday School Opening 

 10:00 am Sunday School 

 10:00 am Community Cafe 

 10:55 am Worship Service 

 12:00 pm Hand Bell Choir Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday, February 14 
 Noon Valentine’s Day Luncheon 

 6:00 pm Children’s Choir 

 6:30 pm Prayer Time and Bible Study 

  Mission Friends – GAs – RAs 

 7:30 pm Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Sunday, February 18 
 9:45 am Sunday School Opening 

 10:00 am Sunday School 

 10:15 am Community Cafe 

 10:55 am Worship Service 

 
 

 

Children’s Worship 
 Children’s Worship is for children age 3 through 
grade 2.  Those children are invited to go with the 
leaders after the choir’s anthem.  They will meet 
them at the exit door by the organ.  Children’s 
Worship meets in the class room just across the hall 
from that doorway.   
 
 

Worship Service Volunteers 
 Nursery Children’s Worship 

February 11 
 Tommye Cooke Jill Harding 
 Kim Dixon Martha Horn 
 

February 18 
 Michelle McKinney Carolyn Boyles 
 Nancy Spencer Julie Henne 
 

February 25 
 Peggy Formanczyk Kim Dixon 
 Jill Inman Paula Stanley 
 

March 4 
 Carolyn Boyles Jonathan McHone 
 Jane Snow Crystal McHone 

 
 
 

Prayer List 

 Copies of the complete prayer list can be found 
at any main entrance as well as in the church 
fellowship hall.  If you cannot find one, ask an usher 
or staff member.   

New Listings 

Daniel Harding – flu 

Garrett Harding – flu 

Kathy Hughes had surgery January 26 – at 
home doing well 

Mildred Wall – now at Priddy Manor in King 

 

 

Weekly Report 

Sunday, January 28, 2018 
 Sunday School 29 

 Community Cafe 18 

 Morning Worship 48 

 Budget Offering $ 2,183.00 

 Other Giving $ 172.00 

 2018 Budget Goal $ 16,497.32 

 2018 Budget Receipts $ 12,040.00 

All activities for February 4 were cancelled 
 

 

Chicken Pie Fundraiser 

 The Kitchen Committee is still selling four-packs 
of small Moravian pies or chicken pot pies.  The 
cost of a four-pack of the smaller pies is $16.  
Proceeds will go to our kitchen.  For more 
information, contact Charlotte York.   
 

 

Information for the Sunday bulletin 

should be submitted by 

Wednesday Noon – thank you 

Thank You 

 Thank you all who worked to make last week’s 
Community Meal so successful.  There were more 
than 50 guests in attendance along with our own 
church family members.  Our next Community Meal 
is on Thursday, March 8 at 6:00 pm.   
 
 

Valentine’s Day Luncheon 

 Plan to celebrate Valentine’s Day with your 
friends here at First Baptist Church at our 
Valentine’s Day Luncheon.  We will begin serving 
at noon this Wednesday, February 14 in the 
Fellowship Hall.   
 There is no need for anyone to sit home alone.  
Come and enjoy the good food and warm fellowship 
with others in our church family.   
 Hosting the luncheon will be our own pastor, 
PLUS, Mike Willard, Walker Armstrong, Jim Pollard 
and Gerald Jones.  Mark your calendars and be 
sure not to miss this fun time.   
 
 

Shelby Mission Camp 

Next Sunday – February 18 
Is The Registration Deadline 

 Join a group from our church going to the Shelby 
Mission Camp Thursday, March 1 through 
Saturday, March 3.  The cost of the trip is $42 per 
person and includes two nights’ lodging and four 
meals as well as insurance.  Those going will not 
only be helping with general cleaning in preparation 
for this year’s camp season, they will also enjoy a 
wonderful time of fellowship with others also at 
camp.   
 The Mission Camp is also a distribution center 
for recycled religious materials.  The camp accepts:  
Bibles, Study Bibles, Sunday School literature, 
books, devotional material, magazines and also 
music.  If you would like to donate any of these 
materials or you are interested in participating in the 
trip, contact Judy Chambers.   
 
 

Winter Weather Update 

 Always be cautious when there is snow or ice.  
When conditions warrant a delay or closing, we will 
do our best to notify you with a Phone Tree 
message.  But that is not always possible.  Be sure 
to watch WXII channel 12 or visit our Facebook 
page for a notification.  You may also call the pastor 
or chairman of the deacons.   

Prayer Triplets 

 It is not too late to join our current Prayer Triplet 
emphasis.  This is not a program.  It is simply an 
organized church-wide prayer effort to draw each of 
us into a focused prayer time for our church.   
 Each ‘Triplet’ or group is made-
up of three or four persons from our 
church.  Each person in the Triplet 
will have a prayer guide to shape 
their prayer time when meeting 
with the Triplet.  Each Triplet will 
determine one time each week to meet together for 
about an hour.  Along with praying together, each 
Triplet will discuss the questions in the prayer guide 
for that week.  One person in the group will record 
the responses of the Triplet each week.  Those will 
be shared with the whole church at a later time 
(without identifying the group).   
 The objective of this concerted church-wide 
prayer effort is to get everyone in our church 
praying together for our whole church.  No one else 
can take your place.  Our church will only get as 
much out of this prayer effort as we are willing to 
put into it.  It is not too late to participate.  Please 
contact Randy Stanley (336-345-7554) or Paula 
Stanley (336-399-2760) to participate. 
 
 

Classical Conversations 

 Amber Molesa and our own Michelle McKinney 
have approached our church about using our facility 
as the meeting place for “Classical Conversations”.  
Classical Conversations is a Christian-based home 
school curriculum used by more than 115,000 
students.   
 The Church Council recommends that our 
church consider hosting the program.  To help 
provide adequate information and to answer any 
questions you might have, we are scheduling a 
Souper on the night of Wednesday, February 21 to 
be followed by a called church conference at 6:30 
to address this request.  Please plan to join us and 
participate.   
 Until then, you can learn more about this 
ministry by visiting their website:   

www.classicalconversations.com 
 
 

Sunday Morning Steward Needed 

 If you could serve as the opening steward on the 
third Sunday of each month, please contact 
Charlotte York or the pastor.  Thank you.   


